
Item G4
Approving Appointments to Fill Library Board Vacancies
There are currently two openings on the Library Board due to the resignation of Mary 
Ingram and residency requirements of Luris Calero. The purpose of the Library Board is to 
make and adopt bylaws, rules, and regulations for the guidance and government of the 
library, subject to the supervision and control of the City Council. Members of the Library 
Board are appointed by the Mayor, with Council approval, for a term of four years. Members 
filling unexpired terms are eligible for two additional full four-year terms. Mayor Vavricek 
has received letters of interest from six community volunteers, and is requesting Council 
approval of Lori Hock to fill the unexpired term of Luris Calero beginning April 12, 2004 
and ending June 30, 2004 and Karl Kostbahn to fill the unexpired term of Mary Ingram 
beginning April 12, 2004 and ending June 30, 2006. Approval is recommended.
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